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Working Together Toward A Smarter Energy Future 
 

Aquinnah I Barnstable I Bourne I Brewster I Chatham I Chilmark I Dennis I Dukes County I Eastham I Edgartown I Falmouth 
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December 12, 2017 
 
Mr. Christopher Clark 
Town Administrator  
P.O Box 993 
Harwich, MA 02645 
 
Dear Mr. Clark, 

Attached for your information and dissemination to your Board of Selectmen/Town Council is the Cape Light Compact’s 
monthly Energy Efficiency Report. The Report reflects the program activity for all of Cape Cod & Martha’s Vineyard and 
breaks out the detail on a town-by-town basis. 
 
Below is a summary of the activity in your town for the month of October, 2017.  To view each of your monthly reports, 
please visit our website at www.capelightcompact.org/reports. 

• 219 residents and/or businesses in Harwich participated in the program. 
• 158908 in incentive dollars were distributed to the 219 participants. 
• 170986 kWh was saved through implementation of these energy efficiency measures. 
 

If you have any questions on the attached report, please contact me at (508) 375-6636. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Margaret T. Downey 

Administrator 

 

Enclosure 

cc:  Valerie Bell 

http://www.capelightcompact.org/reports

